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World Book Day 2024 

Thank you to all the children and adults alike who 
dressed up as their favourite hero or villain for World 

Book Day. The children had an exciting day celebrating 
a love of books which included a live BBC assembly, 

paired reading, an outdoor treasure hunt, a book token 
competition and many more! 

 
The children have also been given a £1 token which 

they can use to purchase a special book from selected 
retailers (see back of token for more info). 

 
Thank you to parents and carers for helping to organise/ 

make a costume - this really helped to make the day 
engaging and fun for all! Please see attached ‘Love 

Reading’ parent sheet to keep the love going! 
 

Mrs Smith 
 

 
 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 22: 8th March 2024 Attendance: 94.7% 

Stars of the Week  

08/03/2024 

Y6 Martha  Holly F  Lilyana 

Y5 Chams  Freya   Emerson 

Y4 Philippa  Amelie  Jenson P      

Y3 Olivia-Lea  Amelia  Rosie   

 

Reading 4U 

78% 
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PE Kit Days – Spring Term 2024 

 

PE Kit Days    

Date (Week beginning)  M  T  W  T  F  

11/3/2024  6  3  4  5  4  

28/3/2024  6  3  4  5  5  

25/3/2024  6  3  4  5  
 

 
Chelmsford Museum Y5 

 
Y5 ventured out on an educational visit to Chelmsford 

Museum to help them with their current enquiry 
question around the link between radio and the tragic 
sinking of the Titanic. The children’s behaviour was 
exemplary and some pupils commented that it was 

“the best trip they had ever been on!” Thank you to 
the staff who planned and led the visit and the parents 

who financially supported it through the voluntary 
donations and made it possible. 

 

 
 

 

Tree Planting 
 

Grace, Mia and Holly from Y6 helped Mr Meldon plant some 
trees and roses that we successfully bid for from the 

Woodland Trust this week. They all help to improve our 
surroundings and also to replenish trees and hedgerows 

affected by building work. Thank you! 

 
Voluntary Payments for Trips 

 
All of our enrichment activities (trips, visitors in etc) rely completely on voluntary 

donations from parents as they occur during curriculum time (other than for residentials). 
We cannot make a profit so we rely on these donations to make these essential activities 

happen. Please continue to support the school. We use the following wording: 

“This is a voluntary contribution. All pupils will be treated equally. We must emphasise 

that if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions the trip will be cancelled. Should 

you feel that, for financial reasons, you are unable to fund all or part of the trip, please 

contact the school” 
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Well done to our 'Beat the Street' team. An incredible effort this week 
and we have more than trebled our number of players in the last week. 
It isn't too late to join us. See below for our Friday position and 
points.  15th across the schools in Chelmsford and South Woodham is 
amazing!!!!  Keep it up.  There are school and individual prizes to be 
won as well as hidden gems along the way.  Please send us some 

photographs of your walks to remote support.  We would love to see which boxes you have 
found and who you have recruited to our team.  Over 13's can download the app and join 
in the fun - so get the whole family involved.  

 Don't forget to tap on your journey to school.  

 
 

                        Chelmsford & SWF | Beat the Street 

 
Mrs Vickers 

 
 
 

House Points 
 
 Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

527 592 551 554 

    

Winners! 

https://beatthestreet.me/chelmsford/

